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 To:  CVG Airlines and Tenants 

Subject:  Baggage Handling System Construction 

Date:    February 25, 2021 

 
 
Beginning Monday, March 1st, 2021, the Baggage Handling System will begin a series 
of construction projects and modifications throughout the year. The first task will involve 
placing walls around the Baggage Claim Units 1 and 2 in the Terminal on this date. 
 
The following week, on March 8th, 2021, Baggage Claim Units 1 and 2 will be closed to 
allow for work to begin on their replacement. Walls will be placed around the claim units 
as seen in the diagram below.  Due to this closure, all inbound bags will have to be 
inducted at Concourses A and B. The oversize belt will remain open during this time. 
Everbridge notifications will also be sent out as additional reminders.  
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The following is the current schedule of work for this series of projects regarding the 
Baggage Handling System. Dates may be subject to change as work progresses. 
Additional Operations Memorandums and notifications will be provided as the next set 
of tasks begin. 
 

 

 

For questions, please contact Kevin Watts at kwatts@cvgairport.com. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

mailto:kwatts@cvgairport.com

